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ESE Cares! 

By: Charlsie Krauss, Assistant Site Supervisor 

Our Forest Dale ESE program has had the pleasure of working 

on a community service project for Wheeler Mission. Our 

children spent two weeks collec ng items to make “We Care 

Bags” that will be given out to the homeless during the holiday season. 

Children and parents alike collected much needed items to help make the   

holiday season a li le brighter for those who have nothing. A er the items 

were collected, children took the me to write notes of encouragement to  

those who would be receiving the bags. We are very proud of our children for the response they 

showed in giving to those in need. They are a great group of kids and we are proud to work with them!  

November brings with it lots of fun things when you are in school. The 

weather is ge ng colder, the leaves have fallen and Thanksgiving is just 

around the corner! We also have our November Birthdays!  

Birthdays are an exci ng part of a child’s life, and we like to recognize them 

with a song, cards and of course, the birthday prize bag! I am amazed at how 

quickly the me flies as I have had the pleasure of watching our kids celebrate 

from Kindergarten through the fi h grade. We celebrated 11 birthdays this 

month with a song and a trip to the prize bag.  

Birthdays are important, and we try very hard to make sure that every 

birthday is recognized! Happy Birthday to you and you and our parents too! 

Happy Birthday to You and You!! 

By Charlsie Krauss, Assistant Site Supervisor 


